ET PTSA Meeting - Monday, October 11, 2015

Attendance:

President: Lisa Broznowicz Vice President: Rachel Hills
Treasurer: Kim Fortuna Corresponding Secretary: Doris Hitt
Recording Secretary: Absent Principal: Michelle Anderson

General Membership: Tom Broznowicz, Jennifer Wasklewicz, Christy Urban, Carol Beecher, Ron
Beecher, Kathy Thompson, Jackie Turner, Debbie Forakis, Jenni Coppell, Joyce Walter, Denise Rutter,
Angel Rutter

Minutes: Doris Hitt motioned to accept minutes after typos corrected. Rachel Hills seconded that
motion. Typos will be corrected and then accepted as proposed.

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer read report.

Principal’s Report: Summarized school progress. Forming a marketing committee for Magnet Fair.
Next year expanding allied health program. Looking for opportunities to form partnerships with local
businesses including manufacturing. New student recognition hallway. Addressed school security plans.

Vice President’s Report: Nothing to Report.
Corresponding Secretary’s Report: send correspondence to etptsanews@gmail.com

President’s Report: due to BCPS rules, no longer allowed to sell CFA immediately after school. CFA
made the decision that it was not cost effective to sell items 30 minutes after school. PTSA will lose
about $1,500 from those sales and possibly other donations from CFA. Will need to find other ways to
raise funds. Beginning of the year fundraisers were not very successful. Paint Night had little
attendance. Restaurant Nights have seen a decrease from last year. Working on setting up a quarter
auction in January.

Committee Reports:

After Prom: looking for freshmen parent to shadow chairperson for After Prom (and also for food for
the After Prom). Has already sent out donation requests. AP meeting on October 29",

Banners: Freshman Banners taken down. Are in the main office.

Basket Bingo: November 6™, tickets are on sale. Need donations for 7 more baskets/bags. Bingo will be
advertised in Penny Saver and a request to the East County times was made under Community Events.
Blood Drive: Third week in March. Look for an update come January.

Bulletin Board: Looks great. Looking to see if we can use the bulletin board/showcase on the 1* floor —
waiting to hear from Mr. Satterfield.

Hospitality: snacks for PSAT next. Then homecoming dance. Volunteers needed for homecoming
dance. Looking for chairperson for After Prom.

Membership/Stampede: 531 members. 25 out of 89 faculty members have joined. Looking to increase
to 100%.

Newsletter: Need all information to be included in the newsletter by Wednesday, 10/14; would like to
send out on Friday.

PTA Council: Workshop at end of the month. Will be attended.



Reflections: Flyers should go out soon.

SCRIPS: Next order being placed on 10/23.

16" Birthday: Going well. No supplies needed.

Website: Nothing to report. Any posts needed just let Kim know.

Mums: Mums did not sell as well as in previous year. A lot were left over.
Teacher Appreciation: Introduced new chairperson.

Liaison Reports:
Student Rep: Nothing to report.
Special Ed Rep: Nothing to report.
Teacher Rep: Nothing to report.
Parent Class Rep:

Class of “16: Selling Mrs. Fields Cookies. Orders due 10/19. Panoramic picture on 10/21.
Graduation will be June 9" at 2:30. (Towson University)

Class of “17: Selling Claire’s. Due 11/23 for delivery on 11/28. Greene Turtle night 10/28.
Skyzone night 11/19 — 5:00 p.m. — 8:00 p.m.

Class of '18: Just finished sales of Chick-fil-A calendars. Running a Mixed Bag fundraiser from
10/26 - 11/6.

Class of “19: Nothing to report.

Next Meeting: January 11, 2016. Next month is SIT meeting.



